A Resolution Regarding Faculty Representation on the Strategic Planning Council
Whereas, the Strategic Planning Council (SPC) is that body specifically formed to advise the Chancellor and the Executive Council on matters related to university wide strategic planning, budget priorities, etc.; and
Whereas, the Chancellor and the Executive Council have recently decided to expand faculty membership of the SPC; and 
Whereas, the need to allow the SPC to start on it’s work for this year (2009-2010) has required that deans of the various units nominate faculty representatives from their units for the SPC with the understanding that these appointments are to be confirmed by the Faculty Senate; and
Whereas, it seems desirable that, in the future, these representative be chosen by direct election of the faculty of the unit; therefore, be it 
Resolved, that the Senate confirms the nomination of those faculty members currently nominated for the terms indicated: Dr. Mark Lord (2008-2010), Dr. Todd Collins (2009-2011) from the College of Arts and Sciences; Dr. Michael Boyd (2008-2010) from the College of Business; Dr. Bruce Henderson (2009-2011) from the College of Education and Allied Professions; Dr. Arledge Armenaki (2009-2011) from the College of Fine and Performing Arts; Dr. Patricia Morse (2008-2010) from the College of Health and Human Sciences; Dr. Ron Mau (2008-2010) from the Kimmel School; and Dr. Susan Metcalf (2009-2011) from Hunter Library as members of the SPC for the terms indicated; and, be it further
Resolved, that, as the terms of these faculty representatives expire, they be replaced by a member of the appropriate unit’s faculty through a process of direct election by the faculty of that unit according to the established election procedures in the unit’s By-laws.
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